May 27, 2014
Cook County Board of Education
The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Tuesday, May 27, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the Cook Middle School Board Room.  Board members Maysoe Wiley, Frank Carter, Jerry Durden, and Chad Sumner were present for this meeting. Board Member Susan Griffin was absent.  Chairman Wiley called the meeting to order.
Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mr. Carter, seconded by Mr. Sumner, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.
FIRST READING OF BOARD POLICIES:

· DJEA-Purchasing Authority

· GAMB-Possession of Weapons by Employees

· JCDAE-Weapons
These policies will lay on the table for 14 days.

OVER NIGHT/OUT OF STATE FIELD TRIPS:  On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following field trip:
· June 25-July 1, 2014-Cook High School TSA Club, Washington D.C./Maryland
TIME CHANGE OF BOARD MEETINGS:  Recommendation was made to change the time on the June 12, 2014 Board Meetings from 5:00/5:30 p.m. to 12:00 noon/12:30 p.m. On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to make this change.
PRESENTATION OF THE PROPOSED FY 15 BUDGET:  Mr. Heard presented a handout with the proposed FY 15 Budget.  The Budget will lay on the table until the June 12, 2014 board meeting.
RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following personnel:
APPOINTMENTS:
Courtney Holley, School Psychologist, Cook County Schools
Matthew Holley, Technology Teacher, Cook High School
2014-2015 Coaching Assignments:  See Attached List
RESIGNATIONS:
Cammie Lund, Technology Teacher, Cook High School
Larry Mathis, Custodian, Cook County Schools
Angela Walton, Paraprofessional, Cook Middle School
EXECUTIVE SESSION:  Recommendation was made to go into executive session to discuss Personnel.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to go into executive session.

Recommendation was made to return to regular session.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to return to regular session.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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